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Subject: San Marcos Serious Injury Collision at South Twin Oaks Valley Road / Village Drive  

Person Providing Information: Deputy David J. Arnold Sr. 

Email Address of Provider: david.arnoldsr@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: (760) 510-5045 

Media Contact: Deputy David J. Arnold Sr. 

Date of Release: 03-04-2018 

Time of Release: 11:00 AM 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
 
On Sunday March 4, 2018, at approximately 09:34 am, deputies were dispatched to a solo vehicle collision, head-on 
into a tree on South Twin Oaks Valley Road, north of the intersection of Village Drive, in the city of San Marcos. Prior 
to the collision, witnesses observed the Hispanic male adult driver in a red 2008 Nissan Versa swerving between lanes 
just prior to colliding with the tree.  
 
Deputies and San Marcos Fire Department responded to the collision scene where they found the male driver 
unconscious behind the wheel of the vehicle. Once extricated from the vehicle, the man was transported by 
paramedics to Palomar Medical Center for serious, but non-life threatening, injuries to his head, chest and abdomen. 
The driver's identity has been withheld pending the notification of his relatives or next of kin.     
 
Alcohol and/or drug impairment has not been ruled out as a factor in the collision. The investigation and cause of the 
collision is on-going. We ask that anyone who may have witnessed the collision, please contact Deputy Arnold at the 
San Marcos Sheriff's Station.  
 


